Pleasants Area Chamber of Commerce Newsletter - October 2023

Connecting our Community for a Wonderful Holiday Season

Dear Members and Friends,
As we step into the holiday season, we have a host of exciting events and opportunities to share with you in our vibrant Pleasants community. It's a time for celebration, giving, and coming together, and we're here to make it even more special for you. Here are the latest updates:

**Halloween Lamppost Contest Voting**
Our Halloween lamppost contest is in full swing on our Facebook page! Vote for your favorites and help us choose the winners. The results will be announced on Monday, October 30th. Let's celebrate the spookiest season together.

**Bingo for a Great Cause**
Join us for an evening of fun on November 14th as we host Bingo at the Jim Spence Center. This event will benefit the Pleasants Area Chamber of Commerce and our local Boys and Girls Club. Your participation will make a significant difference in the lives of local youth and helping the Chamber help our local businesses. *Must be 18 years of age to participate.

**Small Business Saturday Support**
Small Business Saturday is just around the corner on November 25th. We encourage all our local small businesses to get in touch with the Chamber. Let us know about your special events, sales, or promotions, and we'll help advertise them to make this day a great success for our community.

**Singing Christmas Tree**
Save the dates for a mesmerizing experience that's sure to fill your heart with holiday cheer. The Singing Christmas Tree will light up the stage on December 8th and 10th, with the specific showtimes to be announced soon. Join us for an evening of beautiful music and festive spirit.

**Pleasants Christmas Parade - "White Christmas"** Mark your calendars for the Pleasants Christmas Parade on December 9th at 6 pm. This year's theme is "White Christmas," promising a magical winter wonderland right here in Pleasants. Gather your friends and family to witness the creative floats, cheerful participants, and the spirit of the season.
Stay connected with us for more updates, networking opportunities, and local events throughout the holiday season. We're dedicated to fostering a strong, thriving community in Pleasants.

Thank you for being a part of our incredible community. Wishing you and your loved ones a joyous holiday season ahead.
Warm regards, Pleasants Area Chamber of Commerce

